
Overpayment of Income Support Benefits Review – Submission from Trinity parish 

 

The Connétable, and Parish Hall staff, are not aware that any parishioner has been impacted by the 

overpayment of income support benefits but the only circumstances in which we would become 

aware is if they had expressly informed us. 

 


